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Dear Parents/Carers 

Unfortunately, we did not get the uptake we were hoping for and therefore this trip is no longer 
viable to run. We are hoping to be able to offer this trip again later in 2025. 

Your ParentPay account will be refunded within the next week and funds can be withdrawn or 
used to purchase other items. 

With best wishes, KAEP Trips 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


